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Ref: PS  

  

Dear Residents  
  

Parking Suspension outside Robin House  
  

Due to up and coming major works at Barrow Hill Estate to renew the Landscaping and 

Gardening we will need to suspend all bays to the right of Robin House as you come through 

the arch.  
  

If you rent a parking bay from Westminster and require an alternative bay to park please can 

you contact Community Asset Team on the above number who will organise this for you.  
  

The bays will be out of use from 27th August until 10th March 2025.  
  

Sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you.  
  

Thank you for your Co-operation with this matter.  
  

   

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

Diane Volpi  

Resident Advocate  

Housing and Commercial Partnerships  
  

  


